
HYBUR Ltd.
 A Cayman Company established in 1967

Service Announcement
To our Valued Customers,
As a result of the continued upward trend in Fuel prices, Hybur Ltd announces that it will increase the 
Bunker Surcharge effective July 10, 2016
This increase applies to all tariff shipments and service contract rates for cargo moving between the
United States to the Cayman Islands.

Equipment Size Current Bunker 
Surcharge

Bunker Surcharge 
Increase

New Bunker Surcharge 
Effective: 07/10/16

20' Equipment $155.00 $20.00 $175.00
40' Equipment $310.00 $40.00 $350.00

LCL $6.50 $1.20 $7.70
LCL Minimums $4.00 $1.00 $5.00

Hybur Ltd. will continue to monitor bunker prices and make adjustments as necessary.
For further information please contact our local agent (Hyde Agencies Ltd) at (345) 947-4933 or our 
Miami Office at (305) 913-4933.
Thank you for your continued support and for making Hybur Ltd your Carrier of choice.
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